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Upcoming Events… 

Friday 25th June 

• Day Visit to East Barnby (Y5/6, 

in place of residential trip) 

 

Friday 2nd July 

• Non-Uniform Day (in exchange 

for items of stationery  

 

Tuesday 6th July 

• FAN Club Virtual Bingo 

 

Weds 7th & Thur 8th July 

• Y6 Transition Days to Selby 

High (see next page for info) 

 

Friday 9th July 

• New Starters Visit (1.30 – 2.30) 

 

Monday 12th July 

• Y6 Transition Day to Barlby 

High (see next page for info) 

 

Wednesday 14th July 

• Sports Day 

Apple: 9.15 – 10.15 

Oak: 11.00 – 12.00 

Willow: 2.00 – 3.00 

 

Thursday 15th July 

• Sports Day 

Beech: 9.15 – 10.15 

Chestnut: 2.00 – 3.00 

Sycamore: 11.00 – 12.00 

 

Thursday 22nd July 

• Apple Tree Class Treat 

 

Friday 23rd July 

• School closes for Summer  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Following the Government’s recent announcement, we have 

had to carefully consider our plans for Sports Day.  We have 

decided that as long we put in place strict protective 

measures, we will be able to go ahead with our Sports Days.  

Details of these measures are below and MUST be adhered to 

if we are to keep children, staff, parents and the community 

safe.  If the protective measures are not followed, this will put 

in jeopardy the opportunity for parents to attend.  

As previously communicated, Sports Day will run differently to 

usual.  Each class will take part separately so that ‘bubbles’ 

do not mix.  All children can come to school in their PE Kit for 

the day, and should bring a bottle of water, sunhat and sun 

cream. 

 

Wednesday 14th July 

Apple: 9.15 – 10.15 

Oak: 11.00 – 12.00 

Willow: 2.00 – 3.00 

 

Thursday 15th July 

Beech: 9.15 – 10.15 

Chestnut: 2.00 – 3.00 

Sycamore: 11.00 – 12.00 

 

Protective Measures: 

• Equipment and seating will be cleaned between each 

bubble. 

• Only 1 adult per family to attend  

• Seating will be socially distanced and must not be 

moved 

• Spectators and children in classes cannot mix 

• Photography is permitted, but you must not post 

images that include children other than your own on 

any social media platforms, for safeguarding reasons.  

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

        

 

 

 

Fundraising 

The Gin Tasting evening on Friday was a huge success, raising around £1200 for school fund.  Many 

thanks to Ben and Vicky Bowers for their time and generosity.  Thanks too to all those who took part! 

 

We have also been successful in gaining a grant for £1000 from the Locality Budget.  This bid was 

granted to enable us to begin to set up a ‘Thrive’ area in school to support the mental health and 

wellbeing of our children.  

Year 6 Transition 
 

The Year 6 children moving on to Selby High will be having a transition day at the school on both 

Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th July.  They will need to wear Hemingbrough School uniform.  

Further information will be sent by Selby High directly to parents and carers.   

 

Meanwhile, Year 6 children moving on to Barlby High will be having a transition day at the school 

on Monday 12th July.  Mr Rinaldi, from Barlby, will be organising the transport, which will be on the 

Barlby School Bus.  Children will need to be in Hemingbrough School Uniform.  

 


